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City of Boise 

Memo 
To: Planning and Development Services 

From: Peter McCullough, Public Works Department 

Date: 2/25/16 

Re: Solid Waste Comments, SUB16-00006, PUD16-00005, 6781 E. Warm Springs Ave. 

Trash service will be provided on private streets/driveways only when a service agreement is signed, 
parked cars do not impede collection, and adequate space for the 38’ collection vehicle to turn around 
is provided. All streets and the turn-around area of the development must be marked as no parking 
anytime or trash service may be refused.  

 

Please contact me with any questions you may have at 384-3906. 


